
Help protect our staff and  
prevent the spread of COVID-19
With the announcement by the World Health Organisation, Coronavirus 
is now a declared pandemic. The health and safety of our staff and 
customers are paramount and we respectfully ask for your assistance to 
help prevent the spread of coronavirus.

Please do not enter our premises if you answer “yes” to any of the 
following statements:

1.	Have you returned from overseas within the last 14 days?
2.	Have you been in close or casual contact with a confirmed  

case of COVID-19?
3.	Are you currently experiencing any flu-like symptoms?

To reduce the amount of human-to-human contact we encourage staff, 
customers and visitors to maintain good hygiene practices and exercise 
social distancing, wherever possible.

We thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

We won’t be shaking your hand.
We know you will understand.
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